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Dear Madames and Sirs of Woolwich County Council,

May I please ask for just a few minutes of your valuable time? Thank you!

We are all citizens of this amazing area, and we know what brought us here and
why we have chosen to make this our beloved home. My joy comes from the natural
environment here, the forests and rivers where there is an abundance of paths to
discover very many pure natural treasures! My favourite place to be: is standing,

( or sitting, legs swinging down), right in the very middle of our special bridge!!
Please, for the moments of bliss, reconsider to reopen this perfect old bridge!

Thank you!

Kindest regards,

I' Vann



